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Lst liminster Scout Group

10th March 2019

Dear, liminster Town Council (Open Spaces Committee)

Firstly , 1 would like to apologies that | am unable to attend tonight due to
running our weekly scouting meeting tonight , whilst we work towards the
gardening badge tonight.

| am just writing to enquire if you would be able to let us have access to your
water tap that is situated in the market square.

As at the start of this year we decided to do the new gardening badge with the
young people this month. Therefore at our HQ I have re developed some scrub
land and turned it in to an allotment, where we can get the cubs growing their
own fruit and vegetables and to learn where food comes from and how it is

harvested.

How ever we have no access to an outside water tap at ' lle youth centre , Frog
Lane', | spoke to the committee within the youth club and they would not allow
me to connect a water butt | have to there outside drainage pipe, to allow us to
fill this up with rainwater to allow us to water our crops. They are also in difficult
decision with us using the water from inside too when we have our weekly

meetings on a Tuesday evening.

We would only need to use on an average of one evening a week for less than
an hour so we can transport the water to fill up our water butt, therefore once
this is filled up we should not need to have access to the water tap again.



Your kind generosity would be much appreciated and would help us by watering
our area so the cubs crops can grow strong and healthy.

Thank you, Yours In Scouting

Joshua Windsor

Assistant Cub Leader

Below is our allotment developement which was opened last week by the liminster town mayor.




